
Rules Committee, 

I'm writing today to express my support for HB2927. Under the current electoral system, Oregon is 

habitually ignored by candidates, and switching to a popular vote system would ensure that issues 

that matter to Oregon would be discussed during presidential campaigns. The vast majority of 

Oregonians approve of this legislation, and so there's no better time for it. I ask you to help pass 

HB2927 this year with no amendments and no ballot referral. Thank you for your time. 

Nathan Derr  
derrnathan@gmail.com  
7323 Brimway Lane  
Reading, Oregon 97214 
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